**From:** rbhta [mailto:rbhta@qiniq.com]

**Sent:** May 29, 2015 3:12 PM

To: Jonathan Savoy

Subject: RE: Applying for two of my members here at RHTA

## Good afternoon ©

The Directors have discuss the schedule and have decided it's best to wait tell the November meeting to attend. Thank you for you corporation and patience in this  $\odot$  have a great weekend

From: Jonathan Savoy [mailto:jsavoy@nunavut.ca]

**Sent:** May-28-15 5:43 PM

**To:** rbhta

**Subject:** RE: Applying for two of my members here at RHTA

Hi Delilah,

I think we may have spoken on the phone today, but I just wanted to confirm that these HTA members are only interested in coming to the final hearing, which the NPC will be paying for, not the technical meeting in June or the pre-hearing conference in July, which the NPC will not be paying for.

Thanks,

## Jonathan Savoy, Senior Planner

Nunavut Planning Commission P.O. Box 2101 Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0C0

Ph: (867) 983-4632 Fax: (867) 983-4626 www.nunavut.ca

**From:** rbhta [mailto:rbhta@qiniq.com]

**Sent:** May 25, 2015 10:25 AM

**To:** Jonathan Savoy

Subject: Applying for two of my members here at RHTA

## Good morning ©

Hi, I'm Delilah Manik and I'm Nancy temporary replacement she is out on annual leave, but so here are the two HTA Members that would like to go to the meeting-

Philip Manik Resolute Bay, P.0 box 24 Phone at work-867-252-3616, <a href="mail-phimanik@hotmail.ca">email-phimanik@hotmail.ca</a> Paddy Agiatusuk Resolute Bay P.0 Phone at home -867-252-3117

If you need anymore info you can contact me ©